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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Christine Williams, Supervisor of Special Services 

   

Date: February 4, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       February 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Seeking approval for Rowan University to conduct a study with Glassboro High School students 

who receive accommodations. The purpose of the study is to use simulated meetings to support 

the transition of students with disabilities into college. The goals of the study are to provide 

students with an opportunity to practice talking to a college professor about classroom supports 

that they might receive if they enroll in college. In the study, the researchers hope to find out 

how students talk about their needs and whether this opportunity to practice talking about their 

needs is helpful. The study will be conducted during the spring of 2020. Up to 20 participants 

will engage in a video-recorded conversation which will be followed by answering questions in 

a small group and watching the video and debriefing with a professor. Consent is required for 

all students who participate. Consent and assent forms are attached. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: Letter of Intent 

                      Study Description 

          Teacher Interview Questions 

                      Paraprofessional Interview Questions 

                      Administrator Interview Questions 

                      Consent to Take Part in Study 

                      Agreement to Participate 

                      IRB Audio/Videotape Addendum 
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